
From: Mae Swanbeck  
Sent: Saturday, July 14, 2018 2:44 AM 
To: Padilla, Ingrid 
Subject: Re: Joint Brisbane Housing Authority/City Council Regular Meeting Thursday, July 19, 2018 

 

Hi Ingrid 

 

Please just remember to have any and all liabilities that can possibly occur from this 

development to be born by the contractor and the State Legislature since they are so supportive 

of this development.  Brisbane must be held harmless in anything that requires a signature, 

handshake, wink and a nod.   

 

Mae Swanbeck 

Saddleback, Daly City homeowner 

 


